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We must regretfully announce that we are suspending the publi­
cation of OBREROS EN MARCHA for an indeterminate period of time.

In mid-January, a split occurred in MINP-E1 Comite. This sit­
uation, of course, has affected the work of our organization in 
all its areas.

At present, we are involved in analyzing the split, the poli­
tical issues involved, and the process that led up to it. This 
includes looking at the organization from all angles: our goals 
and projections, our achievements and failures, our strengths and 
weaknesses. This evaluation is crucial in order for us to learn 
from this experience, consolidate the organization based on our 
understanding, and move ahead.

Although we are engaged in this analysis, we continue to be 
involved in mass work and in international solidarity efforts, 
particularly with respect to El Salvador. Nevertheless, we have 
had to take stock of our areas of work and prioritize our commit­
ments.

We therefore will not be producing OBREROS EN MARCHA until 
such time that we can insure its production and publication on a 
regular basis. We are hopeful that this will become possible in 
the not-too-distant future.

We thank you for your support and we will keep you appraised 
of our developing situation. When OBREROS EN MARCHA resumes publi­
cation, your subscription will continue from that point on.

In Struggle,

Kathy Gruber 
for the
Central Committee 
MINP-E1 Comite

P.S. Our other publications are, of course, still available as well 
as back issues of OBREROS EN MARCHA.
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